
---NOTICE ALL DIVORCE CLIENTS OF LAURENCE RUTENBERG--- 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT MR. RUTENBERG HAS PASSED AWAY.   

THE POTTER COUNTY PROTHONOTARY WAS THE FILING OFFICE 

HE UTILIZED, BUT WE ARE UNABLE TO GIVE YOU ANY LEGAL 

ADVISE, NEITHER CAN WE PROCEED WITH YOUR CASE 

WITHOUT THE APPROPRIATE DOCUMENTS BEING FILED. 

PLEASE CONTACT THE PHILADELPHIA BAR ASSOCIATION AT 

(215) 238-6300 OR YOUR LOCAL BAR ASSOCIATION IF YOU ARE 

UNABLE TO REACH MR. RUTENBERG’S OFFICE.  THE BAR WILL 

BE ABLE TO PROVIDE YOU WITH A LIST OF ATTORNEY’S WHO 

WILL HELP YOU TO COMPLETE YOUR DIVORCE.  


